
From: Robert Galletta
To: Kelly Churney
Subject: Fwd: PLAZA Revitalization
Date: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 10:19:56 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Robert Galletta <rag053074@gmail.com>
Date: February 15, 2022 at 10:10:20 PM EST
To: Town_Council_Mayor@townofpalmbeach.com
Cc: Samantha.David@wsdevelopment.com
Subject: PLAZA Revitalization

﻿Dear Council Members,

As residents of Palm Beach Towers, ﻿we strongly support all the points presented
in Guy Clark’s letter in the PBDN, which stated both the history and reasons for
the much needed revitalization of the playhouse and proposed restaurant. This
plan will provide a well deserved venue, serving a broad audience and wide
variety of interests in a beautiful setting. We hope it comes to fruition, as it will be
a great addition to Palm Beach’s cultural offerings. 

Most sincerely, 

Margaret and Robert Galletta
﻿

Sent from my iPhone
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